
 
 
 
 

VICTORIA HAZLITT MEMORIAL FUND 
 
 

Victoria Hazlitt joined the College staff in 1914 as an Assistant in Psychology, becoming a 
full time Assistant Lecturer in September 1919 and then a full time Lecturer in 1921 until her 
death on 19th April 1932. 
 
 
Conditions of the Award: 
 

1. Those eligible to apply for grants from the Victoria Hazlitt Memorial Fund are 
undergraduate and postgraduate students at Royal Holloway, University of London, 
who are undertaking a course of study in the Department of Psychology at the 
College. 
 

2. Applicants must have attended courses in Psychology at the College for not less than 
two sessions. In exceptional cases grants may be made to students who have 
attended courses in Psychology for less than two sessions, provided the Committee 
are satisfied in each case that the applicant proposes to continue psychological work 
to an advanced standard. 
 

3. The income from the fund shall be used to make grants for such purposes as: 
payment of fees, travelling expenses, purchase of books, purchase or hire of 
apparatus. 
 

4. The value of a grant shall be at the discretion of the awarding group and according to 
the income available.  
 

5. Applications will be considered by The Travel Awards and College Prizes Allocation 
Panel who will consult the Head of the Department of Psychology before making an 
award. 

 

6. Recipients of the Award are required to submit a brief report of the activities for which 
they have utilised the Award. This report will be published on the Royal Holloway 
Travel Awards and College Prizes webpage. 


